
Article 1: All children under 18 have rights  
Article 19: I have a right to be protected from being hurt or badly treated  

Article 24: I have a right to … a safe environment…  
(UN Convention on the Rights of a Child)  
 

Safeguarding is a priority here! 

 

 

´  Safeguarding News 
If you are worried about a child or need any advice, please do not hesitate to contact a 

member of our Safeguarding Team. This can be via the office or by email 

dsl@uppernidderdalefed.school  

        

Miss Thornber Mrs Wilkinson Mrs Thomas    Mr Caswell     Mrs Lumley     Miss Newton  Mrs Fearnley  Mrs Haneskog 

PSHE 

This half term we will be 

looking at ‘Keeping myself 

healthy’  

What are the risks of social 

media for children? 

 Oversharing 

 Sharing their location 

 Talking to people they 

don’t know 

 Sending or receiving 

inappropriate content 

 Unrealistic sense of body 

image or reality 

 Obsessive focus on likes 

and comments 

Visit NSPCC website for more 

details. 

Social media | NSPCC 
You know your child best, and you might decide that they need to 

be a little bit older before they can use certain apps.  

Children and young people use many different social 

media apps and sites. The most popular are Facebook and 

Instagram, with many others such as Snapchat, TikTok 

and Twitter. 

There are lots of benefits to social networking. Children can stay 

connected to friends and family. They can also learn many 

different things, from make-up or gaming tutorials to making 

slime, or how to create their own videos.  

Like most things, there can be negatives too. For children 

and young people there are risks that you should be 

aware of, to help keep your child safe on social media.  

(Information from NSPCC) 

mailto:dsl@uppernidderdalefed.school
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media/?ac=237367

